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Journal of developing drugs

From: Ho, Christopher W <Cho1@NSHS.edu>

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 5:50 PM

To: Journal of developing drugs

Subject: Re: Editorial Board Confirmation

Categories: Orange Category

Good Morning,  

       I would like to continue to contribute to the journal. I have something in the works, probably ready during the next 

month. It is an editorial on a new antibiotic.  

 

Best, 

Chris 

 

On Nov 16, 2015, at 6:02 AM, Journal of developing drugs <editor.jdd@omicsinc.com> wrote: 

Dear Dr. Christopher W Ho, 

Warm Greetings from our Journal of Developing Drugs 

Hope you are doing well 

It’s a great pleasure to express our indebtedness to the eminent experts like you who are serving a prestigious role as an 

Editorial Board member for our esteemed journal. 

In order to increase the Journal visibility among the scientific community, we are hereby revising the Editorial Board of 

the Journal. So members can send their acceptance to continue as the Editorial Board member or else can withdraw their 

membership by sending a confirmation email saying that “you are not interested”. 

  

We will look forward to receive your response within 24 hours. 

  

Please cooperate to keep up the Journal standards. 

  

Wishing a long lasting scientific relationship for the benefit of the scientific community 

  

Thank you very much for your constant support 

  

Regards, 
Sandy M Deep 

Journal Manager 

Journal of Developing Drugs 

 

The information contained in this electronic e-mail transmission and any attachments are intended only for the 

use of the individual or entity to whom or to which it is addressed, and may contain information that is 

privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this communication is 

not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this communication to the 

intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying or disclosure of this 

communication and any attachment is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please 

notify the sender immediately by telephone and electronic mail, and delete the original communication and any 
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attachment from any computer, server or other electronic recording or storage device or medium. Receipt by 

anyone other than the intended recipient is not a waiver of any attorney-client, physician-patient or other 

privilege.  


